
The American Society of Trace Evidence Examiners is pleased to announce that it 

is co-sponsoring two lectures by Professor Brian J. Ford on May 15
th

 and May 16
th

.  

Professor Ford is a leading historian in the field of microscopy and a brilliant 

biologist. He is a truly engaging speaker who combines solid science with a real 

sense of wonder at the world around us. 

May 15th, 2013 at 7:30 PM, Merritt College, Oakland CA  

in the Student Lounge, Building R, room 110. 

THE FIRST MICROSCOPES – WHAT COULD THEY TRULY REVEAL? 

and  

May 16th, 2013 at noon, in conjunction with the CAC study 

group meeting at the DOJ lab in Richmond, CA 

SOLVING THE MYSTERY OF SPONTANEOUS HUMAN COMBUSTION 

Registration is available until 5/12 for this lecture. CAC membership is not 

required for attendance. Please follow the following link for more information: 

http://www.cacnews.org/events/studygroup/viewmeeting.php?id=61 

These events are being sponsored by the following groups: 

American Society of Trace Evidence Examiners 
California Association of Criminalists 
Northern California Society For Microscopy 
Merritt College Microscopy Program 
San Francisco Microscopical Society 
Forensic Analytical Laboratories, Inc. 
Merritt College Microscopy Club 
Merritt College Biology Club 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Please see the attached flyer for more information. Contact Larry Wayne at 

510.606.0247 or lew@falaboratories .com  


